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P.E. Kit 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PE Kit List 
 

Sulivan white PE t-shirt 
Plan black shorts 

Plain black joggers for outdoor sports 
White or black socks 
Plain black trainers 

 

These items are only 
available from the School 
Uniform Direct shop 
(details below) or their 
website, or are FREE from 
the school preloved 
uniform shop (limited sizes) 

 

 

These items are 

FREE from the 

school preloved 

uniform shop or can 

be purchased in 

local shops and 

supermarkets. 

 

These items are only 
available from the 
School Uniform Direct 
shop (details below) or 
their website, or are 
FREE from the school 
preloved uniform shop 
(limited sizes) 
 

Black joggers 

or leggings 

P.E. T-shirt 

Black shorts 
(no football kit) 

Grey socks, tights 

or leggings. 

 

For school shoes and 

trainers – see over 

 

Plain white 

hijab 



School Shoes and Trainers 

The school uniform policy for footwear is that Sulivan pupils wear plain black shoes to school each day and wear plain black trainers for PE days.  

Next year families can continue to wear plain black shoes and plain black trainers OR parents can choose can choose to purchase one pair of smarter plain 
black trainers for children to wear every day. (Please see examples) 

These smart trainers must be plain black and unbranded. Please keep branded items e.g. Nike, PUMA, Adidas for the weekends.  

Marks and Spencer 

 

Sainsbury’s 

 
 

Primark 

 
 

    

 

 

 

How the school is helping Sulivan families 

 All items in the preloved uniform shop are now FREE 

 Adapting our school uniform policy to one pair of shoes 

 Minimum amount of branded items – most can be bought in local shops or FREE from the preloved shop 

 School uniform branded items can be purchased from a local shop – no delivery charge. 
 

 

Reminders: 
Hair must be neat and tidy. 
Long hair must be tied back.  

All hair accessories are to be 
small, plain and green, white or 
black in colour. 

Extreme colours or hair styles 
are not permitted  

No make-up or nail polish to be 
worn. 

Simple watches only, no other 
jewellery is not to be worn to 
school. 

Children with pierced ears may 
wear small, plain studs only – 
for health and safety reasons. 

Our school uniform can 

be purchased from the 

School Uniform Direct 

shop in Fulham or from 

their online shop.  

Details here  


